





Interim Principal Mrs Julie Atkins

13th January 2023

Dear Parent/Carer,

Astrea Academy Woodfields has an incredibly smart uniform that the vast majority of our students wear with pride. All parents agree to adhere to school policies when their child becomes a member of Astrea Academy Woodfields.

Uniforms create a sense of belonging to a particular school and an identity for the school in the community. Perhaps most importantly, a uniform means children do not have to worry about peer pressure when it comes to their clothes; there is no competition about being dressed in the latest trend, which can put a great deal of financial pressure on parents.

However, despite previous communication, we are still noticing that students are wearing the wrong skirts. Black or grey short, stretchy or tight skirts are not acceptable uniform. Students wearing short, stretchy, or tight skirts will be asked to borrow uniform. If they refuse, they will receive a sanction.

When students return after the weekend, please ensure that they are wearing

- o Skirt
 - Either plain grey and knee length A-line style, which flares from the waist
 - Or the new style tartan print midi skirt which will be available from next week. We will send a link when the new skirt is available to purchase.
- Grey trousers

Thank you for your support, ensuring school policies are followed and making sure your child is dressed appropriately for school each day.

Yours sincerely,

Mrs J Atkins

Interim Principal